
Melbourne Water is owned by the Victorian Government. We manage Melbourne’s water 

supply catchments, remove and treat most of Melbourne’s sewage, and manage rivers and 
creeks and major drainage systems throughout the Port Phillip and Westernport region. 

M41 Merri Creek to MCG  

Water Main Renewal Project  

Construction update: Coleman Street  

Construction of the M41 Merri Creek to MCG Water Main Renewal Project will commence on 

Napier Street, North Fitzroy, between Queens Parade and Edinburgh Gardens on Thursday 24 

January 2019. Napier Street will be progressively closed in three sections as these works 

move toward Edinburgh Gardens.   

As part of these works, there will be no vehicle access to Coleman Street from Napier 

Street from Wednesday 30 January to Thursday 7 February 2019. Pedestrian access will 

be maintained at all times. The project has arranged with the Department of Health and 

Human Services to open the access to Grace Lane, to provide vehicle access from Coleman 

Street to Brunswick Street. 

 

Residents are requested to not park between Coleman Street and Grace Lane to ensure clear 

access is maintained.  

Emergency services will be able to access Coleman Street at all times, including after hours, by 

whatever means are necessary. Our construction team will assist residents with their rubbish 

bins on collection days. 

 

Keep up to date with what’s happening 

For more information about this project or our other activities 

please call 1800 316 713, visit 

www.yoursay.melbournewater.com.au/m41 or email 

m41@melbournewater.com.au 

For an interpreter, please call the Translating and 

Interpreting Service (TIS National) on 13 14 50 
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